
 

 
NABH/SHCO/2019/00982/L-03/2020/2889                                          October 30, 2020 

 

To, 

Dr. Manish Jindal 
Director 

Varanasi Hospital 

B 25/33-50, Jawahar Nagar Ext.  

Gurudham Colony, Bhelupur 

Varanasi - 221010, Uttar Pradesh 

Tel:9984222242 

Email:varanasihospital@gmail.com 

 

Sub.: Entry Level Certification of Varanasi Hospital, Varanasi, Uttar Pradesh 

 

Dear Dr. Manish Jindal, 

  

At the outset, let me thank and salute the entire medical fraternity and frontline health workers for their 

tireless working to halt the spread of COVID-19 global pandemic. NABH remains committed to all our 

partners. 

 

On behalf of NABH, I am pleased to inform you that Varanasi Hospital, Varanasi, Uttar Pradesh 

has been granted certification under Entry Level SHCO programme for the services recommended by 

the Certification Committee. The certification shall be effective from Aug 28, 2020 to Aug 27, 2022 

subject to continue compliance of NABH.  

  

The certification would be governed as per the Standard Accreditation Agreement between NABH-

QCI and Healthcare Organization, a copy of which can be downloaded from our web-site. Please sign 

it and send to us, if not send so far. You may retain a photocopy for your records. 

https://www.nabh.co/Images/PDF/Agreement_hos.pdf  

  
A document on use of NABH accreditation mark may be downloaded from 

https://www.nabh.co/Images/pdf/Policy_and_Guidelines_for_use_of_NABH_Accreditation_Certificatio

n_Mark.pdf 

 

The following will be sent at the later date: - 

1. Certificate 
2. Certificate for the scope 

 

Congratulations to you and all for achieving this distinction. 

Please do log on regularly to our website www.nabh.co for related updates and important 

announcements.  

 

The Scope of services which have been certified have been uploaded under the Remarks column. 

Please revert back to us in next 15 days if the hospital has any concern regarding the services being 

certified/not certified. No such request shall be accepted after the expiry of the said 15 days.   

 

Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
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